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Dear Parents:
Welcome to the Happy Hours School-Age Program Registration for School Year 2016-2017. The following forms must be filled out and returned to Child & Family Resources, Inc. before your child can attend the program. Happy Hours will be open on the first day of school, August 4, 2016. Monthly fees include early release Wednesdays and parent/teacher conference days. 
Form 1) Registration Form and Payment Options
This form provides registration information and explains our payment system. In order to be registered you will need to complete all sections, select a payment option and provide the necessary payment information (voided check, 10 post-dated checks, or a credit card number). (One per family)

Form 2) Emergency Information & Immunization (EIIR) Form
The EIIR Form is required by the Arizona Department of Health Services for licensing. We need a separate form and a copy of immunizations for each child attending. DUE TO LICENSING REGULATIONS – EIIR FORMS MUST BE FILLED OUT IN THEIR ENTIRETY BEFORE A CHILD CAN BE REGISTERED IN OUR PROGRAM. (One per child)
FEES:  

The annual, nonrefundable registration fee is $50.00 per family. Below is a chart of our monthly fees. 

	                             Monthly Fees Per Child
	

	After School Full Time

(3-5 days a week)
	After School Part Time

(1 or 2 days a week)
	Before and After School FT
(Whitmore & Sam Hughes)
	Before and After PT

(Whitmore & Sam Hughes)
	Before School Only

(Whitmore & Sam Hughes)

	$254
	$144
	$281
	$171
	$134


· There is a 20% discount for additional children in the immediate family.

· Reduced fees are available for eligible families based on family size and gross monthly income. Please call Lauren Orlowski at 520-321-3393 for an application or additional information. Proof of income must be provided before reduced fees can be granted.

· Verified full-time and part-time TUSD employees may receive a 20% discount. Unfortunately, this discount does not apply to substitutes, student teachers, or TUSD employees who are non-custodial parents/guardians.

· Only one discount will apply.

· Happy Hours is a DES authorized provider. If you are authorized to receive DES subsidies you will need to provide a copy of your “Certificate of Authorization” from DES. We must have written authorization from DES in order for you to choose DES as a payment option.
We welcome you back if you are a returning family, or we welcome you to our family if you are new. Please don’t hesitate to call if you ever have questions or concerns. For more information please visit our website at www.happyhoursforkids.org. 
Karen Yrigoyen
Program Director

520-320-2206
kyrigoyen@cfraz.org


